
St. Linus Church, 
Bath, Ontario 

Telephone: 613-352-5832 
Pastor: Father Americo Santos 

Sunday Mass 10:30 a.m. 
Reconciliation: Available upon request or at Blessed Sacrament, Amherstview 

Mass at Blessed Sacrament, Amherstview, Saturday at 5:15 p.m., Sunday at 9:00 a.m. 
Weekday Masses at 9:30 a.m. (schedule changes - call for times 613-389-2009) 

  www.blessedsacramentamherstview.org/ 
Sunday, November 5 

Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

 

Prayer Quilts: As small, hand-tied quilts are made, a silent prayer is said for someone in special need. If someone you 

know is facing a health or personal issue and would like a prayer quilt, please contact Mary Dupel at (613) 770-

7156. There is no charge for these quilts. 

 

St. Linus Parish Council Meeting and Mass: The next Parish Council Meeting will be on Nov 14 at 10:30. There will be 

a Mass prior to the meeting at 10:00am. All parishioners are welcome.  

 

Choir Thank-you: We would like to thank our Choir for the music played and the singing, at our Masses. Terri Santino, 

Konrad Smelser, and the Maniragaba Family have been practicing to provide us with the perfect music that we can all join 

them in singing. 

 

2024 Envelopes and Missals: In November we will be providing the Parishioners with their envelopes for 2024 together 

with a Missal for the new Liturgical Year of the Church which starts on December 3rd, 2023. Please Note: your current 

Envelope Number may have changed for 2024, as we are streamlining our recording of your contributions, so for record-

keeping purposes some Paishioners may get a different envelope number. 

 

Altar Flowers: What a beautiful Fall / Thanksgiving display on the Altar and at the doors of the Church. We have to thank 

Zena and Kevin Hinch who have once again worked very hard to give us those colourful flowers, and the Harvest theme 

so appropriate for this time of the year. We are very fortunate to have these two individuals who spend hours getting the 

items, and then setting everything up. Thank you Zena and Kevin. 

 

Father Santo Homilies Available Weekly: Father Santos is providing us with copies of his Homily weekly, in order for us 

to read, and reflect, on the Readings and the Gospel of the week. Please take home a copy which will be available at the 

doors of the Church. 

 

Father Santos’s Blog: Visit Father Santos' blog webpage: 

(https://blessedsacramentamherstview.org/BLOG/Blogs_Homilies.html) for messages and homilies from our pastor. 

Archived messages and blogs as well as messages from the Archbishop may be found on the blog page. 

 

CWL Snowflake Bazaar: The bazaar will be held on Saturday, November 18th from 10:00am to 1:30 pm. There will be a 

bake table, pie table, raffle table, tearoom, Christmas Shoppe and children’s activities.  Bazaar will take place in Blessed 

Sacrament Parish hall. 

 

Adoration and Benediction Of The Blessed Sacrament: Adoration and Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament is held 

at Blessed Sacrament every Friday following 9:30 am Mass. Everyone welcome.  

 

Euchre Night: The next Euchre night at Blessed Sacrament church will be Tuesday, Nov 21 at 7:00 pm. Cover charge is 
$2.00 and there will also be Share the Wealth tickets available at $1.00 each. Prizes will be awarded. Coffee and tea will 
be served. Please sanitize your hands on entry and between tables. Everyone welcome! 

 

Bath and District Lion’s Club Food Bank: We have been giving a good amount of food to the Food Bank weekly that is 

very much appreciated. Toiletry items are also needed. The Lions members that run the Food Bank also noted that the 

majority of clients are single people or families of 2 – 4, so large bags of things like oatmeal are not so useful. The Food 

Bank is also going to start giving out $25 Schell’s gift cards every other week so the clients can purchase dairy items, like 

milk, butter, etc.   

  

Volunteers: 

Lector   Nov 05  Jane Potter 

   Nov 12  Helen Norris     

Eucharistic Minister Nov 05  Deb Fischer 

   Nov 12  Melanie Myers       

Ministers of Hospitality Nov 05  Deb Fischer & Maureen Eaton 

   Nov 12  Ken Burns& Steve Quinn        

Altar Servers  Nov 05  S. Maniragaba 

  Nov 12  Maureen Eaton    

Bingo   Nov 10  Trish Dwyer & Mary Chantrill 

   Nov 17  Trish Dwyer & Mary Chantrill 

    

To publish an item in the bulletin please email melaniekmel62@gmail.com 
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